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pbscommissions - MHRB_2021-0012 Rhodes Project for SFR on Calpella

From:  "Mackenzie Skye Ph.D., LMFT" <winecountryskye@gmail.com>
To: <pbscommissions@mendocinocounty.org>

Date: 9/2/2021 2:36 PM

Subject: MHRB 2021-0012 Rhodes Project for SFR on Calpella

Just also wanted to ensure clarification for the MHRB meeting on the
September 13 for this new built SFR project as to ensure that the screened
porch for the porch upstairs overlooking the screened porch and Ukiah Street
to the public view is painted wood and not aluminum clad steel or painted
steel as it indicates in the elevation drawings that are viewed on line. One
page says it is wood and the other says it is painted aluminum metal. Which is
it? Too contemporary if it is steel though I absolutely love the look, just not
here for historical Mendocino, should be all wood for all windows, doors and
any railings as it was in the mid 1800's.

Thanks!

Mackenzie Lindy Skye, Ph.D., LMFT, BCETS
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